OTISCO TOWNSHIP REGULAR BOARD MEETING
NOVEMBER 9, 2021 @ 7:00 P.M.

The board meeting for November 2021 was canceled, due to not having a
quorum. (Death of Supervisors father)

This was posted by Clerk, Lynda Sower at the hall on Nov. 9, 2021 at 5:45 p.m.

Just for the records.

Lynda Sower — Otisco Township Clerk
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NO MEETING TONIGHT
NOT ENOUGH BOARD MEMBERS
COULD ATTEND TO MAKE UP A
QUORUM

SORRY FOR ANY INCONVIENCE!!

POSTED BY: Lynda Sower
5:45p.m. - Nov. 9, 2021



